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Dear WTA Members,  
Welcome back! I hope you have settled in and are ready for a 
great year ahead. NYSUT’s has started some new campaigns 
that we all should get excited about. Common Ground Over 
Chaos bus tour kicked off at union headquarters with a big 
yellow bus, encouraging lawmakers to pledge to work across 
the aisle to find legislative solutions that benefit all Ameri-
cans. Check out the NYSUT webpage for more information. It 
is time to come together to support candidates who are Pro- 
Union, Pro-Worker and Pro- Public Education.  
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On Friday, Sept. 20, NYSUT hosted the Disconnected Conference to discuss the nega-
tive effects of cellphones, social media and technology on learning and mental health 
in our schools. More than 500 educators, students, parents, policymakers and even 
two of our own engaged in a constructive dialogue about this crucial is-
sue. Immediately following the conclusion of Disconnected, NYSUT’s Board of Direc-
tors passed a resolution calling for restrictions on smartphones and other personal de-
vices like smartwatches and earbuds in schools. Now we need to get lawmakers on 
board.  

 

On Superintendents Conference Day in November, we will celebrate our newly tenured 
members and show gratitude to our members reaching their 25-year milestone. Please 
join us in wearing your union shirts and participate in this year's Vote-Cope Drive. We 
would also love to increase our presence within the community, please consider par-
ticipating in one of our many WTA events.  Think about donating to the food pantry 
each paycheck, our Highway Clean up in November or walking in the St. Patrick’s Day 
Parade this year. We look forward to seeing you and so do our students and the com-
munity.  

In Solidarity,  

LeeAnn Pazoga  

Wallkill Teachers’ Association President  

President’s Message  Continued 
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Scholarship Committee Announcement 
Submitted by Kathy Winter 

 

Four scholarships were presented to graduating seniors who are pursuing a college 

path at the June Awards Ceremony.  After a committee of 12 teachers reviewed the 

applications, they chose the following deserving students: 

Kendall Albrechtsen, Laura Thorenz, Gabriella Salese, and Catherine O'Brien.  Each 

student received a $1,000 scholarship thanks to your generous donations! 

Welcome Back Event (Maganini Winery) 
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New Member Spotlight 

My name is Alexandra Arenas, and I’m currently pursuing my master’s degree at SUNY 

New Paltz after graduating with my bachelor’s degree this past May from SUNY Platts-

burgh. Growing up in Wallkill and attending Wallkill Senior High School, I feel fortu-

nate to be part of the same community that shaped me. I’m passionate about educa-

tion and excited to continue my journey in teaching. In my free time, I enjoy spending 

time with family and friends. It’s an honor to be part of this supportive environment, 

and I look forward to contributing to our shared success! 
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